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Marple Area Committee                    Meeting: 17 April 2024 
               

WARD DISCRETIONARY BUDGET 
Installing a Defibrillator 

  
Report of the Director of Place Management 

 
 

1. INTRODUCTION AND PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
1.1 The report sets out a request for additional funds to support the installation of a 

defibrillator at The Strines Nightingale Public House on Strines Road SK6 7GE 
from the Ward Discretionary Budget with a request of £250 to instal the  

        defibrillator 
 
2. BACKGROUND 
 
The Strines Nightingale on Strines Road is a privately owned Licensed Premises  
and has been extensively refurbished recently and the current owners have funded 
the purchase of a new defibrillator. The request for £250 is to cover the cost of  
installation. Every minute without CPR and defibrillation reduces a victims survival 
rate by 7-10 per cent without immediate treatment 90-95 per cent of cardiac arrests 
prove fatal . Marple South and High Lane Ward Cllrs support the funding. 

 
 

3. RECOMMENDATION 
 

3.1 The Area Committee is recommended to comment on the allocation of funding and 
to request that the Cabinet Member for Finance & Resources approves the use of 
£250 from the Ward Discretionary Fund (Marple South and High Lane £250) 
towards the costs of installing the defibrillator. 

 
BACKGROUND PAPERS 
There are none. 
 
 
Anyone wishing to inspect the above background papers or requiring further 
information should contact richard.daniels@stockport.gov.uk 
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